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May 5, 2022 
 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E) provides this update regarding its Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
(WMP) website (https://www.sdge.com/2022-wildfire-mitigation-plan).  
 
Under the Discovery/Data Requests Section, the following data request response(s) have been added: 
 

Data Request Date Requested Date Submitted 
None   
   
   
   
   
   

 
 
Reminder: For parties issuing data requests to SDG&E related to its WMP, please send them to: Kellen 
Gill (kgill@sdge.com) and Laura Fulton (lfulton@sdge.com). 
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